ADA Exemption application:  Gateway Lifestyle Residential Parks Pty Ltd (2013)
Notice of application for temporary exemption
The Australian Human Rights Commission has received an application from Gateway Lifestyle Residential Parks Pty Ltd. 
This application is made pursuant to section 44 of the Age Discrimination Act 2004 (Cth) (the Act) and is for an exemption from the operation of sections 28, 29 and 30 of the Act.
[bookmark: _GoBack]The applicant states that it operates residential parks in Queensland and New South Wales for residents over the age of 50. Those parks are regulated by the Manufactured Homes (Residential Parks) Act 2003 (Qld) and the Residential Parks Act 1998 (NSW). The applicant seeks a temporary exemption to allow it to restrict residence in its parks to those over 50 years of age. The applicant states that the exemption would allow it to provide an affordable source of housing to older persons, that is suitable to their needs. 
The exemption may be granted for up to five years.
Documents
· Application for temporary exemption	Comment by John Howell: Please upload attached Application for Temporary Exemption and hyperlink here.  
Request for submissions
The Australian Human Rights Commission is presently considering this exemption application and invites interested parties to make submissions, preferably by email to legal@humanrights.gov.au.
Submissions may also be addressed by mail to the Legal Section, Australian Human Rights Commission, GPO Box 5218, Sydney NSW 2001. 
Submissions must be received before 21 August 2013. Submissions received after this date will not be considered.
To promote open public discussion and exchange of views, the Australian Human Rights Commission intends to post submissions made electronically on its internet site. Any requests for material to be treated as confidential should be clearly indicated.
